
Minutes of committee meeting held on 29th June 2023 at Goffs Manor @19.00 

 

Members present 

James Mason Y Jim Scott N Stella Daff N David Penfold Y 
Richard Daniells Y Luke Taylor N Clare Hall Y Dawn Rhodes N 
Roy Swetman N Martyn Flint N Paul Luttman Y Nicky Wilson N 
Lesley Bryant Y Debby Scott N Louise 

Mitchell 
N   

 

 
 

Chairman (James) 
• There have been issues with the website over the past month. Martyn has agreed to 

takeover the website going forward, and most of the problems have been ironed out 
but more work is still required. 

• Permit for the Tilgate 5 from the Forestry Commission has been applied for and now 
received. 

• It was agreed to set prices for the Tilgate 5 as £3 for league members, and £5 for 
others. 

• There is a Tilgate 5 meeting planned for the next couple of weeks. 
• We are looking to issue barcoded race numbers to improve the results process. 
• Go Ape will be notified in advance of the race, as will the horse society. 

 
Membership / UKA (Lesley) 

• UKA Invoice to be sent to Roy for payment. 
• One new member in the past month 
• Lesley to confirm the number of members for insurance purposes. 

 
Suggestions / Social (Stella) 

• There were 14 adults and 3 children at the summer party in Gainsborough Park 
• Stella discussed Oktoberfest which needs a guar 
• Next parkrun tourism will be at Peacehaven on 8th July. 

 
SGP (Jim / Debby) 

• We had great turnouts at the Hastings 5 (14 runners) and Heathfield 10k (18 
runners). 

• Looks like quite a few S&S are on course to complete 6 or more races over the 
season. 

• Upcoming is Bewl 15 (this Sunday) and Phoenix 10k on July 12. 
 

Kit (Martyn) 
• Martyn has contacted AWDis, who manufacture the kit we use, and they confirmed 

that they have not discontinued the ladies technical vest. He is taking this up with 
our supplier to see what the problem is. 

• We now can offer a peaked cap with our logo, priced at £12.00. 
 

Welfare / L2R (Debby) 



• We had three graduates from the L2R course, and one unable to make parkrun on 
the day. 

• One person has started the Run Leaders course, and one further member hoping to 
start in the next few weeks. 

,  
SCAA (Paul) 

• Very successful SDR and well done to all the runners and support staff. 
• Awaiting invitation to the Horsham Round on August Bank Holiday Monday. 

 
AOB 

• Runner of the Month. After discussion and a vote, the Runner of the Month for April 
is Clare Hall 
 
 

. 
 
Next meeting will be at Goffs Manor on Thursday 27th July 2023 @ 19.00  


